
EDITORIAL

We have agreed a new exchange, with the Jaen Journal of Approx-
imation. Please send expressions of interest in housing the exchange
copies to me at the address below. The IMS Committee will then
decide on the allocation.

This issue of the Bulletin has an account by Fiacre Ó Cairbre
that documents the growing awareness of Hamilton among the gen-
eral public, as well as research articles on algebra and number the-
ory, a few book reviews, and the problem page. It is a pleasure to
acknowledge the work of Ian Short on this ever-popular page.

Members are reminded that the next Annual Scientific Meeting of
the Society will take place at Queen’s University, Belfast. Details
will be found at http://ims2014.martinmathieu.net/

The Newsletter of the EMS (and more) may be accessed online at

http://www.ems-ph.org/journals/journal.php?jrn=news
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